FBMGA Meeting Minutes 10/16/2024

Call to Order - F. Markevich

Fenton is leaving the board and is being replaced by J. Rudd.

J. Rudd took over the leadership of the meeting.

Previous Minutes Approved

GM Update:

- -Driving Range will remain closed because of liability concerns. The GM will solicit quotes to repair the netting and the supporting poles. Once quotes are received the GM will attempt to get funding.
- -GM committed to work the extension of GHIN admin privileges to FBMGA Tournament Director.

Golf Course Superintendent Update

- -West Course to reopen 10/23/2024
- -The three events (Rain + 2 Hurricanes) have had a serious negative impact on the progress that was made in the last 18 months. He asked that the members continue to avoid problem areas particularly around the greens.

New FBMGA Board Introduced:

President J. Rudd

Vice President E. Barry

Secretary M. Kelly

Treasurer J. Pelican

Tournament Director L. Greak

Members At Large T. Corbett, E. Hoff, G. Brien

CY 2025 Revised Budget Presented and Approved

Budget calculations based on:

83 members

Dues of \$65,00 / per member/ 2025

Dues include GHIN Handicap Services of \$24 / per member/ per year

Revised Budget dated 10/16/2024 presented with a revenue shortfall of (\$249,00) and an ending balance of \$17,687.00

New Business:

-A questionnaire was presented to the attending members requesting feedback in the following areas

How to:

Increase Blitz Participation
Increase Tournament Participation

Othe recommendations.

Results of the responses will be tabulated and presented to the FBMGA Board by G. Brien

-R. Ferrell presented an idea to improve the stability of the holes on each green by inserting a

one-inch ring above the cup and below the surface of the green.

The membership agreed reimburse Ron for the purchase of the rings for 27 holes.

-Posting Scores. Each member is responsible for accurately and quickly posting their score after each round played.

Tournament Yearly Schedule Presented.

The schedule has been emailed to the membership, posted in the locker room, on the FBMGA Home Page and in the pro shop . Monthly notices are also emailed to the membership.

Meeting Adjourned